
 “FPL has had a long-standing partnership with our community.  They provided the 

power that helped fuel our space program and the many innovations that put the Space 

Coast on the map.  Today, they continue in that great tradition with the opening of this 

state-of-the art Clean Energy Center.  This is another giant step into the future for the 

Space Coast.”  

Commissioner Robin Fisher 

 

“FPL understands how what’s good for the environment is also good for our local 

economy. The company has thoughtfully designed this new plant to minimize the impact 

on the environment.  The new plant has half the carbon emissions as the old plant, 

which means cleaner air and a better quality of life for all who live and visit Brevard 

County.”   

Maureen Rupe, president of Brevard Partnership for a Sustainable Future 

 

“A clean, reliable, affordable electrical infrastructure is critical to attracting businesses 

and jobs to our community. FPL’s Cape Canaveral Next Generation Clean Energy 

Center is an important selling point for Florida’s Space Coast community.”  

Lynda Weatherman, president, Economic Development Commission of Florida’s Space 

Coast. 

 


